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TERM 1 WEEKS 4 - 5                  24 February  2023 

 

 

      Term 1 

Week 6 

Tuesday 28 February Parent Teacher Interviews 8:15 am – 5:15 pm 

Saturday, 4 March   Regeneration Family Day Mullumbimby Community Gardens 

Week 7 

Tuesday 7 March Anxiety Project Implementation Coach Training  -  Mrs Ruskin 

Tuesday 7 March P&C Annual General Meeting 3 pm at school 

Wednesday 8 March Lighthouse Valley Learning Community (LVLC) and Valley of Small Schools 

Sunday 12 March   Newrybar PS Friends & Parents social event – 4pm Bangalow Bowlo 

Week 8 

Monday 13 – Friday 17   NAPLAN  -  for Year 3 & 5 students 

Week 9 

Monday 20 – Friday 24 March NAPLAN  -  for Year 3 & 5 students 

Tuesday, 21 March Anxiety Project Implementation Coach Training  -  Mrs Ruskin 

Tuesday, 21 March Harmony Day  -  students wear orange 

Thursday, 23 March Byron Bay High School Year 6 information night and tours 5:30 pm 

Friday, 24 March Byron Bay High School Taster Day Year 6 

Week 10   

Thursday, 30 March Whole school Cross Country at The Pocket Public School 

Week 11 

Thursday, 6 April Easter Hat parade & Assembly 

Thursday, 6 April Last day of Term 1 for students and staff 

    

mailto:newrybar-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
mailto:www.newrybar-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


Headlands District PSSA Swimming Trials 

Congratulations to Harry and Juno who tried their 

best and displayed sportsmanship while 

representing Newrybar Public School as part of the 

VoSS swimming team at the Ballina Memorial Pool 

last week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our three swimmers who 

received their ribbons and medals from the VoSS 

Swimming Carnival today. 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 Maths 

Year 1 have been learning to use place value to 

read, write and order three-digit numbers. We 

love to consolidate this learning through games. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent Teacher Interviews 

If you have booked times for Parent Teacher 

interviews there may have been a slight change to 

your time, so please check the document and also 

the note that your child brought home this week. 

The link to the document was emailed to you 17 

February. 



UPDATE FROM THE NEWRYBAR PARENTS & CITIZENS ASSOCATION 

The Newrybar P&C had its first meeting for the year on Wednesday 15 February - thank you to those who 
came.  It is going to be another great year at Newrybar with lots of fun events and opportunities to 
connect with our community.  At the meeting the P&C has planned the following events please note these 
in your diary 
 

• Annual General Meeting for the P&C - 3pm Tuesday 7 March, at the school 
 At this meeting we will be voting on key positions for the year 

 Positions up for nomination/election are: President, Vice President, Treasurer, Secretary 
and the Fireworks Committee (3-4 members)  

 We encourage everyone to come along and consider what contribution you can make to 
our school - no matter how small we will be grateful for your help! 

• Newrybar school parents and friends social event - 4pm Sunday 12th March at Bangalow Bowlo 

 The P&C holds these social events once a term 

 Its a great opportunity to meet up with the school community in an informal environment 

 Please RSVP to Angela on 0414-751-921 by 3 March  
• Newrybar Fireworks - 4-8pm Saturday 5 August, school grounds 

 Be sure to put this awesome event in your calendar now! 

 It’s a great tradition that the school has been holding for nearly 40 years and its our major 
fundraiser of the year. 

 It’s also a great evening for the family and the community comes from far and wide to attend this 
special event, but it’s not possible without the help of all the members of our small community so 
be sure to save the date. 

 
In other updates, the P&C together with the wonderful staff at Newrybar School have funded and 
coordinated the following for the students: 
 

• Financial assistance for the ski trip 

• Funding for the Anxiety Project (coming to the school later this year  -  https://
www.nswppa.org.au/the-anxiety-project) 

• Funding for educational stencils on the concrete outdoor areas 

• Re-opening of the canteen - coming in a few weeks - thank you Kyra!!! 

• Partial funding for music classes after school - coming mid term 1 

• Partial funding for drama classes after school  -  coming term 2. 

 
We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible at the above events. 
 

TUCKSHOP RE-OPENING 
The tuckshop will be open once a week for recess only. The tuckshop will open on Wednesdays each 

week and will be offering a selection of treats priced at $0.50 to $1.50 per item. The first day of tuckshop 

will be Wednesday 1 March. 

 

The tuckshop is not intended to replace lunch or recess, so please continue to send your child to school 

with both lunch and recess. If you would like for your child to be able to buy a small treat from the 

tuckshop on Wednesdays, please send them to school with some cash for this. Students are limited to 

purchase two items, and are not able to buy items for their friends. 

 

We hope the students all enjoy this offering from the P&C. 
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Gardening Club 

We have been busy planting vegetables and herbs in 

our garden. Our Gardening Club will tend to the 

garden each day, ensuring that our plants thrive in 

our current climate. We look forward to using our 

products in our cooking classes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

K-1 

The K-1 class have been learning to recognise and 

create patterns. We made number, colour and 

shape patterns. We also created patterns in nature. 

Play-based Learning 

The K-1 class had fun dressing up and taking on 

the character of the costumes they were wearing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 



Senior Enquiry 

The seniors have been researching animal migration 

and presented their findings to the class. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

K-1 

Learning about honesty through the story of 

Pinocchio. 

 

 

Years 2-3 

Playing by the rules we all agree on is much more 

fair and fun. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

K-1 

Making pictures to remind us to ‘Bee Kind’ to 

others. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Years 4 - 6 

Working on our cooperative skills by making marble 

runs with recycled materials. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Years 2-3 

Creating acts of kindness by making cards to show 

we care. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 


